M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
March 8, 2017
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Paving 2017 
BG#17-083
The bid opening for the Paving 2017 project was held on March 7, 2017.  Paul Michels & Sons has submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $481,380 which includes the following:
Base Bid of $276,305

Alternate No. 1 (main loop at Ryle) = $139,875

Alternate No. 2 (sidewalks at Ryle) = $54,250

Alternate No. 3 (site drainage at Stephens) = $10,950

Alternate No. 4 (early completion over spring break) – no bid

Attached is a copy of the revised BG-1, page 1, Stephens was added to address the site drainage and bid tabulation sheet and page 2, to conform with bids.  The bid tabulation is also attached.
I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the Paving 2017, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
